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If you are interested in your child accessing a Short Break, please complete the details below and email to walsallfis@walsall.gov.uk.or give to your child’s school SENCO worker.  If you have more than one child who you want to attend, please complete a form for each child.   Please complete all sections and return by 23rd January

Whilst Walsall Council do everything that we can to ensure that your child can access the Short Break of your choice, due to the number of children accessing Short Breaks, this may not always be possible. For this reason we would ask that you make a 1st and a 2nd choice.
	Parent / Carer Name
	

	Parent / Carer Address
	

	Parent / Carer Contact Number
	

	Parent / Carer Email Address
	

	
	

	Child’s Name
	

	Child’s Date of birth
	

	Child’s School
	

	Does your child have an up to date Short Breaks Passport?We cannot accept a child without this information.
	Yes
	No

	
	

	Preferred Activity 
	

	Start Date
	

	End Date
	

	Please specify of any days / dates / times that you would like or are unsuitable
	




	Is your child’s short break passport up to date? We cannot offer a short break without this
	



	
	

	2nd Choice Activity 
	

	Start Date
	

	End Date
	

	Please specify of any days / dates / times that you would like or are unsuitable
	




	Is there anything else you would like to tell us?
	


	






